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LET CITY OF NEWCASTLE KNOW BY LODGING 
A CUSTOMER REQUEST VIA THE QR CODE

SCG Inc will continue to 
campaign for better public 
facilities for Stockton, including 
new and upgraded amenities at:

•  Stockton shopping precinct

•  The Lions Park

•  Stockton Beach

•  North Breakwater

UPGRADE AMENITIES
The $1.25 million Stockton 

Active Hub - Skatepark and 

Playground adjacent to the 

ferry wharf, is a fantastic 

asset for our community  

and visitors...  

BUT the toilets are terrible!

WE NEED BETTER PUBLIC 

TOILETS THAT ARE:

•  FAMILY FRIENDLY

•  ACCESSIBLE FOR ALL

•  MEET GROWING DEMAND 

STAND WITH US!
Closest  toilets to 
shopping precinct:

Ferry: 400m

Punt Road : 500m

Stockton Beach: 
750m

SCG Inc has lobbied to improve these 
facilities, but City of Newcastle 
has no plan to upgrade the toilets. 
We need your help! If you are not 
satisfied with this public amenity let 
City of Newcastle know by lodging a 
Customer Request via the QR code  
or call them on 02 49742000

You can also raise your concerns with 
your Ward 1 elected representatives:

Declan Clausen:   
dclausen@ncc.nsw.gov.au  
Ph: (02) 4974 1366

John Mackenzie:  
jmackenzie@ncc.nsw.gov.au   
Ph: 0408 533 010

John Church:  
jchurch@ncc.nsw.gov.au  
Ph: 0414 294 944

STAND  
WITH US!


